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27 APRIL 1993 

TO: ALL MRMBERS OF THE MULTI PARTY PLANNING CONFERENCE. 

RE: AZANYU POSITTON ON THE PACE OF YOUR PROCESS 

Dear Ladies and Geantlemen, 

The Azanian National Youth Unity - the mainstay of the Azanian 
liberation wishes to raise its concern to all participants of the 
Negotiating Forum in regard to the agreements of the Constituent 
Assembly. 

What we have expected as the people of this country is that, by 
now there should have been progress as far as voter registration 
is concerned, because we feel the regime and its allies are 
playing a delaying tactic in order to prolong the agony of the 
Azanian masses. 

We therefore demand that there should be voter registration now, 
and a move towards the agreements on the modalities of the 
Constituent Assembly. 

If this is not done within a reasonable period of time, your 
forum will definitely be subjected to challenge from the youth 
of this country, of which peaceful means falls out. 

Yours in the struggle for settler-colonial destruction. 
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